
Dear Parents,  

Greetings ! We have seen the various messages and 

looked at tweets from KHDA with regard to the likelihood 

of inclement  weather today. Since we are being inspected 

this week, we shall remain open but we respect the 

individual decision of every parent with regard to your 

child’s attendance today depending on your own 

residence and any potential difficulties that might arise 

given the weather warnings. We thank you for your 

understanding and shall leave it to every parent to decide 

on their child’s attendance.  

Thank you.  


